Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Transport and Regional Services Portfolio

Department of Transport and Regional Services
Budget Estimates 2000-2001, (31 May & 1 June 2001)


Question: RSDLG 06

Topic: Commonwealth Response to CYPLUS Stage 2

Hansard Page: 399

Output:  1.1 Policy Advice and Ministerial Services 

Senator McLucas asked:  In the document – just a point of information that I need to confirm – it says that the Northern Australian Forum was attended by some CYRAG members.  Can you tell me who those were?

Answer:  

Mr Eddie Woodley (ATSIC Peninsula Regional Council) attended the Northern Australia Forum.

Councillor Graham Elmes, Mayor of Cook Shire was also in attendance. Councillor Elmes continues to be involved with CYRAG through his membership of the Economic Sector Steering Committee. 

Mr Bob Sullivan (Cape York Peninsula Development Association) and Mr Gerhardt Pearson (Balkanu Cape York Development Corporation) who both represent constituencies on CYRAG were invited but were unable to attend. 
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